
 
 

 

DECEMBER 3, 2024 | BULLETIN 52-24 

 

TO:           All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Matt Spink 
Chief Sales Officer 

SUBJECT:     Transition to Precision Coils Branded Coils 
  
 

 
Last month we announced the sale of the Precision Coils business to The Edgewater Funds where we 
communicated a ‘business-as-usual’ posture as we transition the business systems and processes. 
 
Great progress has been made with the transition and effective January 1, 2025, we will discontinue the sale of 
Greenheck branded coils and replace them with Precision Coils branded coils. To be clear, the same coil 
product portfolio will be provided to you and your customers by the Precision Coils business, but under the 
Precision Coils brand and customer support.  
 
The process to switch to Precision Coils branded product will require a mandatory update to the PC Select coil 
selection software on or before January 1, 2025. Please click here for detailed installation instructions.   
 
Should you have any questions regarding the software update, please contact Nick Sprowso with Precision 
Coils at nicholas.sprowso@precision-coils.com or 731-443-2625. 
 
Thank you! 
 
 
 

https://content.greenheck.com/public/DAMProd/Original/10021/Instructions_for_Installing_Precision_Coils_Software.pdf
mailto:nicholas.sprowso@precision-coils.com

